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Announcements 5/22/23 

 
Upcoming Events: 

May 22 - All-State Solo Concert/6:30pm/DSHS Auditorium 

May 26 - Graduation/6:15pm/DSHS Band Hall - 2023-24 Wind Ensemble only 

May 27-29 - UIL State Solo and Ensemble/UT 

May 31-June 1+2 - Pre-Season Training Camp/7:00-11:00am/DSHS Band Hall 

May 31 + June 1 - Student Leadership Team Camp/1:00-5:00pm/DSHS Band Hall 

 

Rehearsal Schedule for week of 5/15-5/19 
 

 

All-State Solo Concert May 22nd at 6:30pm in the DSHS Auditorium. Students that make 

TMEA All-State at any point in their HS Band career are invited perform as a soloist with the 

Wind Ensemble accompanying them.  This year we have 4 performers: Jace Byrd, Wyland 

Diehl, Quentin Dollard and James Lee. Only current Wind Ensemble students are performing.  

Dress is shirt/tie, nice pants/dress/skirt and blouse. No jeans, tennis shoes, flip flops. 
 

DSHS Graduation 6:15pm rehearsal for the 2023-24 Wind Ensemble personnel. Dress is 

shirt/tie, nice pants/dress/skirt and blouse. No jeans, tennis shoes, flip flops. 

 

Pre-Season Training Camp – 7-11am Wednesday, Thursday and Friday, May 31, Jun 1+2 

Be prepared to be outside. Shirts, t-shirt, tennis shoes, hat, sunglasses, sunscreen. No jeans, 

boots or open toe shoes.  Colorguard will be measured for costumes.  Bring full water jug.  

Snack will be provided. 

 

Student Leadership Training Camp – 1:00-5:00pm Wednesday and Thursday, May 31 and 

June 1. 

Lunch on your own.  Have a notebook, writing utensil, open mind and open heart. 
 

Thank you all for a really great year.  All the best to our Seniors as 

you move into the next phase of your life.  You have made a huge, 

positive impact on the Tiger Band Program and on me, personally.  

Those returning to the Tiger Band next year – let’s make it the 

very best year ever! 

 

Have a safe and happy summer.  See you in July! 
 

http://www.dsbands.org/

